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Dear friends,
This e-bulletin is ‘special’ in that we are asking you to ‘forward it' to a friend.

The reason for this is that we are now approaching ‘crunch’ time with regard to
the House of Bishops' proposals to introduce prayers of blessing for people in
sexually active relationships outside of marriage — and we need as many
people as possible to be aware of this and to be prepared for the implications.

So, once you have read the single item below, (and watched the video below if
you haven't already), please could you forward this e-bulletin to a friend of
yours, commending it to them and suggesting that they click the link (at the
bottom of the bulletin) and sign up to receive it on a regular basis?

Thank you for your partnership in the Lord at this time.

John
Revd Canon John Dunnett,
National Director, CEEC




